
 

 

 

 

 

 

ERRATUM 
 

The Department has recently issued two advertisements (General Assistants and Nursing Assistants) which were 

posted on the 11th of January 2019(Friday) on the Eastern Cape department of Health website without circular numbers. 

The posts have since been withdrawn from the advertisements. The General Assistants Posts were allocated to the 

following districts and health Institution: Nelson Mandela Academic Hospital, Livingstone Tertiary Hospital, Dora Nginza 

Regional Hospital, Cecilia Makhiwane Regional Hospital, Frere Tertiary Hospital Frontier Regional Hospital, Mthatha 

Regional Hospital, Hospital. Nelson Mandela Bay Health District, Alfred Nzo District Office, Joe Gqabi District and the 

Nursing Assistant Posts were allocated to Komani Psychiatric Hospital. The department regrets issuing of such 

advertisements before necessary approvals. 

 

  

 
 


